
We are writing to express our families support of the HB-1532 Bill. Our child currently attends a non-
public school and is thriving. We are blessed to have been able to send our first child thus far to a school 
that supports not only his educational growth; but mental, spiritual, and emotional growth as well. We 
desire our children to grow into adults that are not just educated but are equipped mentally, 
emotionally, and spiritually to be a successful, active citizen.  As our second child is growing closer to the 
school age, we are struggling with the decisions of how long, if at all, we can afford to send two children 
to a nonpublic school. The internal turmoil, caused by the possibility of having to give up the supportive 
environment that has granted our first child to flourish in all aspects of life is weighing heavily on our 
minds and hearts. This bill would help relieve some of the stress and burden placed on our family and 
give us an opportunity to extend the longevity of our children’s attendance at the school that is shaping 
them into not just educated adults but healthy, equipped members of our society.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration spent on this bill that directly impacts our families’ future 
educational opportunities!  

Sincerest Regards, 

 April and Adam Zimney  


